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23 Nov 2020                                                                   CTP/2020/AYH/072 
 
 
Through the Principal 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
RELEASE OF 2020 PSLE RESULTS  
 
The results of the 2020 Primary School Leaving Examination (PSLE) will be released from 
11.00 a.m. on Wednesday, 25 November 2020. Arrangements have been made for 
Clementians to receive their results in school with safe-distancing measures in place. 
 
To minimise congestion and intermingling, one parent/guardian can accompany their 
child/ward to school to collect their PSLE results.  
 
Here are the instructions for the collection of results:   
 

i) All parents/guardians and Clementians will enter the school using Gate 4, located 
beside the Main Gate. Please scan the QR code for SafeEntry and proceed for 
temperature screening.  

 

 
 

ii) Parents/Guardians and Clementians from 6 Responsibility, 6 Perseverance and 6 
Teamwork will proceed to the hall to collect their results using the staircase located 
next to the lift lobby.  
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iii) Parents/Guardians and Clementians from 6 Initiative, 6 Confidence and 6 
Empathy will proceed to the canteen via the ground floor corridor to collect their 
results.  

 
iv) All parents/guardians and Clementians will exit the school using Gate 9, located at 

the canteen.   
 

The Administrative Briefing will be pre-recorded and uploaded on our School Website on 
24 November 2020 at 3.00 p.m. There will not be any Principal’s address or briefing done 
on 25 November 2020.   

 
Please note that Clementians who are unwell, or who are on Quarantine Order, Stay-
Home Notice or Leave of Absence on the day of the results release should not return 
to school to collect their results. Instead, they may view their results online via 
Singapore Examinations and Assessment Board’s (SEAB) results release system from 
11.30am on 25 November 2020, using the password mailer that was given out on 17 
November 2020. Parents/Guardians may appoint a proxy to collect the results and 
hardcopy form from the school on their behalf within 3 working days.  
 
Lastly, we recognize that PSLE is a major milestone for our Clementians. Regardless of 
the outcome, it is important for our Clementians to know that they are loved for who they 
are, and that their grades do not define them. The social and emotional support we provide 
will be especially valuable and crucial in helping our Clementians manage their emotions 
and be positive when deciding on their next step of their learning journey. 
 
Here are some helpful tips and suggestions to convey your love and support to your child: 
 

1. Celebrate your child’s efforts – not the results – no matter how big or small.  
2. Help your child put words to what he/she is experiencing and acknowledge his/her 

feelings in the moment.  
3. Be aware of and manage your expectations, emotions and responses to your child.  
4. Refrain from making comparisons, and be mindful of your non-verbal 

communication (e.g., facial expressions, tone and body language) which your child 
is sensitive to. 

5. Look out for out-of-character behaviours in your child. Please refer to the 
attachment below for more details.  

6. Continue to have open conversations with your child to discuss his/her interests and 
choices. 

7. Go through the Education and Career Guidance resources which your child will 
receive through his/her school and access the MySkillsFuture Student Portal 
(Primary) for more information on schools, courses and career options.  
 

For more resources on providing social and emotional support, affirming your child, and 
supporting your child through the transition to secondary school, you may refer to the file 
attached or the web links below.  
  
https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents 
 

https://go.gov.sg/selresforparents
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https://go.gov.sg/MySFPri 
 
 
Thank you for your support in your child’s primary school journey. I wish your child all the 
best in his/her future endeavour. If you need any clarification, you may contact me at 6779 
7449.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Heidi Soh (Mrs) 
Assistant Year Head (Upper Pri)  
 
 

https://go.gov.sg/MySFPri

